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‘Phone
Chacery  8191
         Ext 28					[redacted]
							
							   March 17th. 1939


G. O’Herlihy, Esq.,

[redacted]


Dear Mr. O’Herlihy,
	I’ll expect to see you at the Highgate branch meeting
of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League on Tuesday next
March 21st. at 8 p.m. The meeting is held at the usual place,
The Winchester Hotel, first floor. This time I’ll take no
excuses from either yourself or Colm. You might induce 
Kathleen or Una to come along too, in preparation for our
big meeting on March 28th. also try and bring along Scothh
Gerald.	Hoping to see you.

  Yours sincerely,


General Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland League.		
